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N e w s      R e l e a s e 
April 6, 2018 
 

HUNTER EDUCATION CLASSES 
  
 The St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office is offering Hunter Education 
Classes on Friday, May 4th and Saturday, May 5th.. This will be a two day course.  The 
times of the classes are Friday, May 4th from 6 PM – 9 PM and Saturday, May 5th 
from 8 AM – 3 PM.  Please plan on bringing a lunch for the Saturday class. 
 

State Law requires that all individuals born on or after September 1, 1969, must 
obtain a hunting license prior to hunting in Louisiana. Individuals must be ten years of 
age or older to be certified.  

 
This class is limited to 30 seats.           

 

To register please go online at: https://www.register-ed.com/events/view/120058  
 
For any further information contact Sergeant Clint LeBlanc at:  
cleblanc@stcharlessheriff.org  
 
 
 
 
 

Greg Champagne 

Sheriff 


